KYMN Radio = (507) 645-5695 = P.O. Box 201 @ Northfield, Minn. 55057

John A. Harlow
Chief Engineer
KYMN Northfield

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska

Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you very much for your reception report of KYMN,
dated October 16th, 1672. We have checked your report
against our log and found it to te correct. You may
therefore consider this letter a verification of your
report.

Your report is the only one so far from kkebraska, others
wére from Illinois, Indiana, Pennsylvania, New Jersey,
New York, Massachusettes, Virginia, and five reports
from Canada.

~ Enclosed, find a KYMN coverage map, so many DXers have
reguested one that we are enclosing one with every veri-

fication.

Thanks again, Mr. Dabelstein, and do let us know ifi KYMN
is heard again in Lincoln.

Good DX,

Hols

J A; Harlow
Chief Engineer

enc.



